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To Our Patients:  

 

Griffin Ob-Gyn Clinic is excited and pleased to announce our forthcoming acquisition by Wellstar Health 

System. The acquisition date is scheduled to officially take place on January 21, 2025, and we change to a new 

clinic name of Wellstar Ob/Gyn Griffin at that time.  

 

Since being founded in 1959, Griffin Ob-Gyn has been the center for women's health within our 

community, providing high-quality and compassionate healthcare. We are certain that becoming part of 

Wellstar will allow us to grow to meet the needs of the community and to continue to provide our high standard 

of care for many years to come. We are thrilled that all of our providers are a part of this acquisition and will 

remain with our clinic, as well as our staff members. 

 

With this acquisition, we will remain a part of the Griffin and Thomaston communities; however, all of our 

Griffin offices will be moving to the medical office building attached to Wellstar Spalding Hospital. We expect 

to begin seeing patients in our new, consolidated Griffin location Monday, January 27, 2025. Our Thomaston 

office will remain at its current address, and our phone number for all offices will remain the same:  

770-227-5505 

 

Our new Griffin clinic address is: 

619 South 8th Street, Suite 200 

Griffin, Georgia 30224 

 

We will provide important information in the coming weeks to our patients, so please be on the lookout for 

further emails, portal messages, and/or updates on our webpage. We will do everything in our power to ensure 

the transition is as seamless as possible, and we look forward to continuing to serve our community as Wellstar 

Ob/Gyn Griffin! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Griffin Ob-Gyn Clinic 

 

 

 


